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Happy Friday Lake Forest Parents… 

Interims/progress reports are being issued on Tuesday, Nov. 23. They can be found on 

Virtual Counselor. Directions to access Virtual Counselor are attached to this email. 

Please know your child’s grades may be different than the report cards that went out 

last week. The interims reflect your child’s progress in the second quarter which 

began Oct. 21. Reach out to your child’s teacher if you have questions. 

Final Reminder that tomorrow is the last day to buy a spirit shirt. $11 for shirts Pre-K 

through 4th grade. $15 for 5th grade students. Cash only please. 

School is closed for the Thanksgiving Holiday, November 22-26. Classes resume on 

Monday November 29. 

The School Board of Broward County has lifted the mask mandate for all students and 

staff. This means that beginning Monday November 29, students are not required to 

wear a mask to school, yet it is still highly recommended. 

I wish you all a fulfilling, peaceful and safe Thanksgiving. 

Bless the food before you, 

The family beside you, 

The love between you! 

Thank you! 

 


